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AAA4 BULLETIN 
 

TO: AAA4-Funded Programs Subject to 

Performance Review by the Joint Program 

Evaluation Committee (JPEC) 

NO:  A4B2023-03 

SUBJECT: Performance Standards Policy 
 

DATE ISSUED:  May 23, 2023 

REFERENCES: N/A SUPERSEDES: N/A 

PROGRAMS AFFECTED: 

[ ] All    [X] Title III-B    [X] Title III C-1/C-2    [X] Title III-D    [X] Title III-E    [  ] HICAP      

[  ] MIPPA    [  ] Ombudsman VIIa    [  ] Elder Abuse Prevention VIIb    [  ] OTO   [  ] Other 

PURPOSE OF BULLETIN: 

[X] Amend Policy or Procedure      [  ] Clarification      [  ] Other: 

FOR INQUIRIES CONTACT: Your assigned Regional Services Specialist 

 

On May 12, 2023 AAA4’s Governing Board unanimously adopted a recommendation from the 

Joint Program Evaluation Committee (JPEC) to revise the Performance Standards Policy.  This 

change hereby discontinues the use of the term “Watch Status” and replaces it with the term 

“Collaborative Oversight Status” which is felt to be more descriptive of the Agency’s objective.  

Unlike “Watch Status,” the application of “Collaborative Oversight” requires that a notification be 

sent to the Funded Partner’s governing body to engage them in attempting to resolve matters before 

they rise to the level of a formal sanction. 

 

A copy of the revised Policy is attached.  It takes effect on the date this Bulletin is issued. 

 

Questions and requests for technical assistance should be directed to your assigned Regional 

Services Specialist or, for AAA4 in-house programs, to the appropriate Administrator. 

 

 

 

1401 El Camino Avenue, 4th Floor,  

Sacramento, CA 95815 

Phone: (916) 486-1876 

 
 

PLACE DATE “RECEIVED” 
HERE 


